
2025 International Fees

Acceptance Fee An acceptance fee of $2,000 is required once a place is offered. This fee provides 
your daughter with the benefits of a lifetime membership of the St Margaret’s 
College Old Girls’ Association. If the student does not take up the place, no refund 
is payable.

Years 1 – 3	 $33,550.00 inclusive of government tax

Years 4 – 6	 $37,670.00 inclusive of government tax

Years 7 – 8	 $42,940.00 inclusive of government tax

Years 9 – 13	 $50,165.00 inclusive of government tax

International Baccalaureate Levy	 $1,500.00 per year inclusive of 
(Years 12 & 13)	 government tax 

Annual Tuition Fees 
Daygirl (per annum)

International students need a student visa to study in New Zealand.  
The annual fees must be paid before the College can issue the  
documentation required for visa purposes. 

Years 7 – 13	 $18,795.00 inclusive of government taxAnnual Fees 
Boarder (per annum)

Sundry charges:
$4,500.00
Our International students are encouraged  
to participate in at least one arts and 
one sports club during the year. This fee 
is usually sufficient to cover these costs 
although additional charges may apply 
during the year depending on the level 
of student involvement.

Building Fund Contribution
An annual fee is charged. Funds  
are used for the continued 
development of the College’s  
facilities and resources.
$1,320.00 incl GST

Parents’ and Friends’ Association
An annual subscription to the 
Association is charged on their behalf.
$72.45

Administration Fee:
Annual fees to cover the cost of annaul 
re-enrolment including processing of 
international student visa.
$1,600.00 incl GST 

ESOL:
ESOL tutoring is included in the tuition 
fee for international students.

Please note:

1.	 One term’s written notice of intention  
	 to withdraw the student from the 
	 College is required and all fees  
	 incurred over the notice period must 
	 be paid. Where no notice is given, a 
	 fee of one term’s tuition and boarding 
	 fees will be charged in lieu of notice.

2.	The Trust Board of the College meets 
	 each year to discuss any increases in 
	 the school fees for the following year. 
	 Information about fees for 2026 will  
	 be available from the Finance Office.


